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describes the creation of the
universe the origin of mankind
the sin and suffering of the
world and god s way of dealing
with mankind genesis can be
divided into two main parts 1
chapters 1 11 creation of the
world and the first story of
mankind 2 chapters 12 50 the
history of the ancestors of
israel'
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and jacob s passing'
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empty darkness was over the
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surface of the deep and the
spirit of god was hovering over
the waters and god said let
there be light and there was
light god saw that the light was
good and he separated the light
from the darkness god called
the light day and the darkness
he''
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